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C OR PO R ATION

April 28, 1986
3F0486-14

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Subj ect: Crystal River Unit 3
Docket No. 50-302
Operating License No. DPR-72
Organizational Changes

Dear Mr. Denton:

Florida Power Corporation hereby documents a recent organizational change in
the Nuclear Operations Department. Mr. G. R. Westafer has assumed the
position of Director, Quality Programs. Signature authority for Florida
Power Corporation correspondence with the Nuclear Regulatory Comission
hereby resides with Mr. E. C. Simpson, Director, Nuclear Operations
Engineering and Licensing; Mr. R. C. Widell, Manager, Nuclear Operations
Licensing and Fuel Management; or any officer of Florida Power Corporation
(including mysel f) . All previous authorizations are hereby withdrawn
effective this date.

In order to facilitate prompt handling of Nuclear Regul atory Commission
correspondence within Florida Power Corporation, we request Nuclear
Regulatory Commission correspondence for Florida Power Corporation continue
to be addressed to:

Mr. W. S. Wilgus
Vice President
Nuclear Operations
Attn: Manager, Nuclear Licensing and Fuel Management
P. O. Box 14042; M.A.C. H-3
St. Petersburg, Florida 33733
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Florida Power Corporation is experiencing an effective transition and
expects to continue our timely responses to your office.

Very truly yours,

? -

W. S. Wil
Vice Pre ident
Nuclear perations

DVH/feb

xc: Dr. J. Nelson Grace
Regional Administrator, Region II
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Connission
101 Marietta Street N.W., Suite 2900
Atlanta, GA 30323


